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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: General Public 
 
From:  Michele De La Isla, Mayor  
 
Date: January 19, 2021 
 
Re: JEDO Local Business Recovery Task Force Meeting Cancelation Notice 

 
 
General Public, 
 
The JEDO Local Business Recovery Task Force meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled sometime in the upcoming weeks. If you have 
any questions, please contact our office at 785-368-3895. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Michelle De La Isla, Mayor 
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